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Our Newsletter Will Be Changing and Improving 
Our Alumni Association is very excited about offering a new product to our members! To keep you ñin the 

knowò, several smaller newsletters will be emailed with the latest stories and current news. These will contain 

higher resolution colored pictures that you can print compared to the black and white traditional version. We 

need to convert members to the new digital version of the newsletter due to the ever-increasing costs of  

printing and mailing. Please send your email address to greenvilleohioalumni@gmail.com along with your 

name and class graduation year to get started today! 

**No email? A printed version of the newsletter will still be available at this time.  

 

 Preliminary Class Reunion Schedule for 2019: (later updates will be sent to you by email) 
1948  Sat. May 4, at BRC Brethren Home Brick Room, 11:00 am, Shirley DiRocco, 548-1449. 

1954  Sat. July 27, at J.Tôs., 5:00 pm, and Friday July 26 evening at Maid-Rite, Jeanette Patton, 937-898-5645,  
jeanettepat10@gmail.com, Nancy Warner, bilnanwarner@gmail.com . 
1956  Sat. Aug. 24, at Maid-Rite, 3-8 pm, Duane Shields, 548-3072, deshields858@embarqmail.com . 

1959  Sat. Sept. 28, at Romerôs Catering, 5:30 pm, and Friday Sept. 27 evening at Bistro Off Broadway, at 7:00 pm, Margaret 

Manix, margaretmanix59@yahoo.com .  

1963  Sat. Aug. 24, at Bistro Off Broadway, Richard Martin, remartin@att.net .                                                                             

1964  Sat. Aug. 24, at American Legion, 6:30-11:30 pm. Sue Schlechty, 467-6894, sschlechty1bgk@gmail.com  Charlotte Wright, 

423-2778, crwright64@gmail.com , Karen Besecker, 548-9809, karonbes@centurylink.net . Maid Rite lunch Sat. at 11:30 am.                                                                       

1969  50th Anniversary Class.  Sat. Aug. 24, at Romerôs Catering, 5-11pm, with lunch at Turtle Creek Golf Course Saturday, and 

Friday Aug. 23 lunch at City Park Shelter House #4 and Friday Aug. 23 evening at the Montage on Broadway, 6:00-9:00 pm, Debby 

Sodders, debbysodders@gmail.com . HS and new Middle School building tours on Friday.                                                           

1974  Sat. Aug. 17, at Romerôs Catering Party Room (to side), 5-10 pm. Debra Stull Kohn, 564-1597, dstullkohn@gmail.com . 

Dinner 6-7 pm.  Fun and games 7-10 pm.                                                                                                                                                                            

1979  Sat. Aug. 17, at St. Clair Manor, 6:00 or 7:00 start, Ted Fiely, 417-5874, tfiely@woh.rr.com , Sherri Jones, 623-3241, 
gwavemom@hotmail.com . 6:00 or 7:00 pm start. St. Clair phone 937-548-2424.                                                                            
1984  Plans not set yet, contact Doug Shields, 423-2592, Susan Shields, 548-2592, Lisa Rehmert Martin, lisam746@yahoo.com 
1989  Sat. Aug. 17, at VFW on Ohio Street, Melinda Thompson, 564-2332, mailmelinda1@gmail.com , Travis Teaford,            
547-3267, 8113 Kniseley Rd, Greenville, OH, 45331.                                                                                                                        
1994  Sat. Aug. 3, at Thirsty Turtle Lounge (Golf Course) Susan Allread Barker, 548-4774, sbarker@greenvillefederal.com .   
1999  Plans not set yet. Mike Manix, 459-7344, mikemanix68@gmail.com , Aaron Kruckeburg, 417-4929, 
sales@classiccomfortohio.com .                                                                                                                                                          
2004  Plans not set yet. Mike Bernhard, 417-6614, bernhard.20@gmail.com . Michael Dowler.                                                  
2009  Sat. Aug. 24, at Thirsty Turtle Lounge (Golf Course). Chelsea Brand Myers, 564-2081, cmyers0990@gmail.com , Tyler 
Martin Michelle Brandt, Zach Melling. Golf scramble.                                                                                                                                           
2014  Plans not set yet. Paige Tester Ervin, pervin@greenvillepres.org , Cole Ward, coleward34@gmail.com , Heath Marker, 
heathmarker11@gmail.com , facebook: ñGreenville High School Class of 2014ò, maybe late July or August. 

Important Upcoming Dates:               SUNDAY, MAY 5, OPEN HOUSE (1:00-4:00 pm) at Cafeteria 

Choir-O-Rama  Sat. May 18 (7:00 pm), and Sun. May 19 (2:00 pm), at Memorial Hall. 

GHS Commencement  Sat. June 1 (7:00 pm), at Harmon Field. 

Homecoming Parade  Thurs. Oct. 10 (6:30 pm), from Marshôs lot, up Broadway to Harmon Dr., then to Park Band Shell. 

Homecoming Football Game, Fri. Oct. 11 (7:00 pm), vs. West Carrollton, at Harmon Field.  

Our new email address:  greenvilleohioalumni@gmail.com   
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Greenville will be back in the Miami Valley League (again) 
 

       Greenville High School will be part of a new athletic conference beginning in 2019 ï The Miami Valley 

League, once again. G.H.S has been part of the 20-team Greater Western Ohio Conference and it will be  

basically splitting in half. 

       Greenville was one of the five Charter Members of the original M.V.L, when it was founded in 1926, 

along with Piqua, Sidney, Troy and Xenia. These five G.W.O.C. teams will join the new M.V.L. in  

addition to five other teams from the G.W.O.C.: Vandalia Butler, Fairborn, Tipp City (Tippecanoe), West 

Carrollton, and Stebbins (Mad River Local Schools). This vote by school Superintendents on May 9, 2018, 

was unanimous. Greenville Schools Superintendent Doug Fries said the decision to leave the G.W.O.C. 

was due to competitive balance and scheduling problems. Greenvilleôs return to the MVL represents the full  

circle to where we began almost 100 years ago. 

       The G.W.O.C. will remain together with nine of the largest schools remaining: Beavercreek, Center-

ville, Fairmont, Lebanon, Miamisburg, Northmont, Springboro, Springfield, and Wayne. Trotwood-

Madison, which used to be in Greenvilleôs division is undecided as to its league affiliation.  

       This new M.V.L. will have two divisions, the Miami Division with Greenville, Butler, Piqua, Troy, and 

Tipp City. The other five schools will be in the Valley Division. The Miami Valley League has been inactive 

from 1972 to 2019.  

       In football, M.V.L. league play will be made up of the nine-game conference schedule, with each team 

playing only one non-conference game. This will begin in 2019 except for previously scheduled games. 
 

Greenvilleôs league affiliations through the years:                  

1926 ï 1972 Miami Valley League (MVL) 

1972 ï 1982 Southwestern Buckeye League (SWBL) 

1982 ï 2001 Greater Miami Valley Conference (GMVC) 

2001 ï 2005 Greater Western Ohio Conference (GWOC) 

2005 ï 2011 Mid-Miami League (MML) 

2012 ï 2018 Greater Western Ohio Conference (GWOC) 

2019 -    ?     Miami Valley League (MVL) 

 

       To go along with its new league affiliation, GHS will have a new Athletic Director to lead the way.  

Aaron Shaffer, GHS 1995 graduate, has completed seven years as the Green Waveôs Head Football Coach 

(2012 through 2018). At GHS, Aaron was football team Captain, earning 2-time G.M.V.C. All-League and was  

second team All-Ohio as a senior. Aaron graduated from Wittenberg University in 2000, where he played  

football and was a 2-time N.C.A.C. all-league selection and a two-time N.C.A.A. Division 3 All-American at 

Wittenberg. There he lettered four times and was a starting offensive tackle for three years. Since college he 

has coaching experience as an assistant coach at Wittenberg, was Head Coach at Springfield South H.S., and  

offensive coordinator at Fairborn H.S.  

       ñItôs definitely going to be neat,ò Shaffer said of the M.V.L. ñBeing able to get in with that, the athletic 
directors in the schools that weôre working with ï schools that I am familiar with whether it be from my time 
here as an athlete back in the old G.M.V.C. days, or as a coach here in Greenville and Fairborn. Itôs going to be 

a challenge I know, but I like having a challenge and working hard for a goal; to move this athletic department 
and our school district forward. Itôs exciting times with the new conference, and I feel confident that I will do 
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the very best that I can. Iôm looking forward to the opportunity.ò  

       Aaron and his wife Jessica are teachers in the Greenville City Schools system. Jess is a 1999 Wittenberg 

grad and they have two children, A.J., 14, and Elizabeth, 9. Coach Shaffer received unanimous approval 
from the Board of Education to take over his new job, replacing Dusty Yingst, from Bradford, who was the  
Greenville A.D. for three years.     

 
         Coach Aaron Shaffer is the new A.D. 

Rick Macci inducted into the Pro Tennis Hall of Fame 
 

       Rick Macci, GHS 1973, has been inducted into the United States Professional Tennis Association 

(USPTA) Hall of Fame. At 62 years of age, Rick is the youngest tennis pro to be inducted into this 

H.O.F. He was self-taught and never had a professional tennis lesson, but has gone on to become one of 

the nationôs top instructors in the game. Rick began his tennis career at the Greenville City Park tennis 

courts, a few doors down from where he grew up on East Harmon Drive. He was an excellent athlete  

during his school years, excelling in basketball, baseball and tennis. He was selected for the GHS  

Athletic Hall of Fame in 2000.  

       Rick taught tennis in Troy for several years before moving 

to Florida in 1980. There he taught tennis at the Grenelefe 

Golf and Tennis Resort in Haines City, Florida. In 1986 he 

opened his own academy, the Rick Macci Tennis Academy in 

Boca Raton, Florida. Some of his students have gone on to 

become world-class tennis pros, and include Karim  

Alami, Jennifer Capriati, Tommy Ho, Sonia Kenin, Bethani 

Mattek, Anastaysia Myskina, Mary Peirce, Tina Pisnik, Andy 

Roddick, Christian Rudd, Maria Sharapova, Vince Spadea, 

Venus Williams, and Serena Williams.  

       Rick is the son of the late Sante Macci, GHS 1927, and  
Norma Swank Macci Unland, GHS 1948, and stepfather 

Jack Unland. His sister Toni Macci Wombold, GHS 1971, 
and husband Ken Wombold still live in Greenville. Sante 
owned the Wayne Theater until his death in 1965. 

 

                Our New Email Address: 
         greenvilleohioalumni@gmail.com 
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2018 Reunion ï 1948 Class 
Seated (L to R): Dick Faulkner, Betty Oberer Best, Shirley Stebbins DiRocco, Richard Robbins, Bob  

Hathaway, Doris Rhoades Mikesell, and Phyllis Shook Townsend. 

Standing: Vanis Lephart Brumbaugh, Jack Brandt, Don Lease, Joan Baker Lease, Nancy Nealeigh Wenger, 

Phyllis Beisner Hathaway, Jack Sparklin, Phyllis Bowman Null, E.J. Byram, and Arlene Fourman Hicks.       
Held at the BRC (Brethren Home) Brick Room, May 5, 2018. 

2018 Reunion ï 1953 Class 
Seated (L to R): Nancy Brown Warner ô54, Becky Jones Faze, Connie Irwin Hufnagle, Sondra Crawford 

Carothers, Lowell Miller, Barb Wolfe Lennen, Pat Smith Roy, Nick Von Fahnestock. 

Standing:  Mary Rose Suter ô55. John Suter, Darlene Gribler Ryan, Bill Shreves, Jane Hufnagle Havorka, 

Joyce Long, Don Sechler, Shirley Cook Unger, Bill Warner, Tom Staley, Bill Covault, and  
John R. Slonaker.      Held at J.T.s (formerly C.J. Highmarks), July 28, 2018. 


